
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Councillor MacGregor 
  
 

 Date: 8 March 2007 
 Your Ref:  
 My Ref:  
 Please Ask for:  
     Telephone:   
 Mobile:  
 E Mail:   

 
 
 
Dear Councillor MacGregor, 
 
As you are aware the draft play area action framework is currently out to consultation and the 
consultation period ends at the end of March. The draft report does highlight two play areas 
within your ward for closure – Quarry hollow and also Sermon Close based on the fact that 
there are other play areas within the vicinity. At the end of the consultation period the feedback 
will be analysed and the play area action framework amended accordingly and then this will be 
reported to the Executive Board for decision. 
 
The Parks department have undertaken a lot of hard work in securing additional funding for 
play areas including the successful lottery bid and will be in due course investigating further 
options for funding utilising the play area action framework as a tool for securing such funding. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Councillor Armitage 

 
 


